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Attention - Lori Gutierrez, Deputy Director, Office of Policy: 

My name is George Roth, and I am a resident of Foulkeways, a retirement
community with a great nursing facility in Gwynedd, PA, (which is why we
chose to come here in 2014), and I am VERY much against your recent
proposal for Nursing Facilities!

As I understand it, Foulkeways withdrew from the Medicare program several
years ago because they didn't want to take time away from their nurse's
primary purpose - giving care to our residents! As you know, we don't
receive any funds from Medicare or Medicaid, and didn't want these Federal
regulations back then, and we certainly DO NOT want them now!

Sincerely, George Roth
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